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science is a leading outlet for scientific news commentary and cutting edge research through its
print and online incarnations science reaches an estimated worldwide readership of more than one
million science s authorship is global too and its articles consistently rank among the world s
most cited research sciencedirect is the world s leading source for scientific technical and
medical research explore journals books and articles how to get published the strength of science
and its online journal sites rests with the strengths of its community of authors who provide
cutting edge research incisive scientific commentary and insights on what s important to the
scientific world first published in 1869 nature is the world s leading multidisciplinary science
journal nature publishes the finest peer reviewed research that drives ground breaking discovery
and is read page 1 of 409 browse journals and books at sciencedirect com elsevier s leading
platform of peer reviewed scholarly literature plos publishes hundreds of peer reviewed journals
across all areas of science and medicine with a mission to accelerate progress and make research
communication fair and accessible learn more about plos its communities and its resources for
researchers
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science is a leading outlet for scientific news commentary and cutting edge research through its
print and online incarnations science reaches an estimated worldwide readership of more than one
million science s authorship is global too and its articles consistently rank among the world s
most cited research

sciencedirect com science health and medical journals
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sciencedirect is the world s leading source for scientific technical and medical research explore
journals books and articles

science aaas

Feb 16 2024

how to get published the strength of science and its online journal sites rests with the
strengths of its community of authors who provide cutting edge research incisive scientific
commentary and insights on what s important to the scientific world

nature
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first published in 1869 nature is the world s leading multidisciplinary science journal nature
publishes the finest peer reviewed research that drives ground breaking discovery and is read

browse journals and books sciencedirect com
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page 1 of 409 browse journals and books at sciencedirect com elsevier s leading platform of peer
reviewed scholarly literature

home plos

Nov 13 2023

plos publishes hundreds of peer reviewed journals across all areas of science and medicine with a
mission to accelerate progress and make research communication fair and accessible learn more
about plos its communities and its resources for researchers
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